
Advisory 2 - March 16, 2020 

 

Bonita Springs Announces Additional Precautions to Help Prevent Potential Exposure of 

COVID-19 

 

The City of Bonita Springs continues to monitor information provided from the Department of Health 

while also taking proactive steps to help prevent potential exposure of COVID-19. 

 

Bonita Springs, Florida- March 16, 2020 -The City of Bonita Springs is announcing additional 

precautions to help prevent exposure to Coronavirus. 

 

Additional precautions being taken: 

 

• There is voluntary suspension of play by the City of Bonita Springs baseball and soccer leagues, 

effective immediately. 

 

• Stretch and Tone, Line Dancing and Water Aerobic classes at the Bonita Springs Recreation 

Center will be cancelled starting on Tuesday, March 17th until further notice. 

 

• Neighborhood Services is temporarily suspending rental inspections. 

 

• Lovers Key State Park is modifying their hours to 8:00 am – 5:00 pm, due to Coronavirus. For more 

information, visit Floridastateparks.org . 

 

• The City of Bonita Springs is calling a Special Meeting on Tuesday, March 17th at 8:30 am and will 

be holding an official press conference immediately following. 

 

• The city is offering all City Council meetings to be viewed online or on tv with the ability to send in 

public comments for the record. Public comments for a city council meeting can be emailed to 

Citymeetings@cityofbonitasprings.org. For information about streaming live visit: 

http://www.cityofbonitasprings.org. Cable channels include Comcast, channel 98, Summit 

Broadband Cable Channel is 96, Hotwire, channel 398, Century Link/Prism TV, channel 87 

 

• Non-essential meetings are being postponed. 

 

Please visit the Department of Health’s dedicated COVID-19 webpage for information and guidance 

regarding COVID-19 in Florida. For any other questions related to COVID-19 in Florida, please 

contact the Department’s dedicated COVID-19 Call Center by calling 1-(866) 779-6121. The Call 

Center is available 24 hours a day. Inquiries may also be emailed to COVID-19@flhealth.gov. 


